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The material contained in the following pages consists of 
certain communications which have recently been made to the 
Board of Trustees of the Toronto General Hospital. Copies of 
these have been circulated among the members of the Faculty 
of Medicine from time to time.

At a recent meeting of the Faculty the Secretary was 
instructed to collate these communications and have them 
printed along with the statistical records and the other data, 
received from British and American Hospitals, upon which the 
conclusions and recommendations in the various communica­
tions are based.

Hospital statistics and Hospital regulations together with 
the opinions of many prominent men engaged in active 
Hospital work in different parts of the world will be found in 
the Appendices.

A. PRIMROSE,
Secretary.

University of Toronto,
July, 1906


